
 

 

 

 

 

Service Announcement 
 

February 11, 2022 

 

TO: Our Valued Customers 

Re:  Small packages Consolidation Charge / BZE and GCM 

****************************************************** 

 

Due to the increased volume of small packages and internet orders 

during these unprecedented times, we will be increasing our 

“Consolidation charge” to $10.00 per shipment with a maximum charge 

of $200.00 in effect on February 14, 2022. 

 

 

Your business is very important to us.  Should you require any further 

information, please feel free to contact your service representative at 

any time. 

 

 


